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Labyrinth News, News and more News
The newest edition of the LNN News is now available on the LNN website.....  Fall 2011 Edition

Read about a couple of our unusual new labyrinths and much more...  
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/newsletters/2011/LNN_Newsletter_Fall_2011.pdf

It's springtime now in Australia, and the newest edition of their Labyrinth Matters newsletter is .... Spring 2011Edition
You will be surprised by the many articles in the Australian newsletter of interest to americans.
Read about Robert Ferre's plans for building a labyrinth in Australia and his plans for teaching there too.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/Australian_Spring_2011_Newsletter.pdf

LNN Reflections
There's always too much news to fit into the newsletters, so we offer an opportunity for LNN members to share their labyrinth experiences on the 
LNN Reflections page.  We have an amazing variety of articles.  The newest addition is a Reflection about the Peace Walk to celebrate the 10th 
anniversary of 9-11 held on the new labyrinth at St. Matthew's Episcopal Church in Eugene.
http://labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/reflections/2011/110911_peace_walk.pdf  

Rainy Weather Labyrinth Walking
Don't stop walking labyrinths just because it's raining.   Raincoats and umbrellas can be helpful, but if you prefer to stay indoors where it's warm and 
dry, there are many options.  The labyrinth at the Franciscan Spiritual Center in Milwaukee and the labyrinth at the Shalom Prayer Center in Mt. 
Angel are open during regular office hours every day.  Many other indoor labyrinths are open at specific times.  Check the LNN Calendar for 
labyrinth opportunities.
The calendar is constantly being updated, so check frequently.  
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html

This week's happenings
Saturday - Oct 8 - noon to 5PM -   Sophia Center's anniversary celebration at Marylhurst Convent

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/111008_Sophia_Anniversary.pdf
Tuesday - Oct. 11 - 11 AM - 4 PM Fall Labyrinth Walk at Portland State University

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources/2011/111011_CurrentLabyrinthWalks.pdf
Tuesday - Oct. 11 - 7 to 9 PMSacred Dance Workshop at Trinity Cathedral - drop ins welcome
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